
TRUMBAUERSVILLE  BOROUGH 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT COORDINATOR 

1 Evergreen Drive 
Trumbauersville, Pa.  18970 

215-536-1761 
 
 
 
 
Dear Business Owners: 
 
To date numerous businesses have been directed by the federal, state and county governments to either 
close, vary your mode of operation or limit your normal operational hours.  There are still some gray 
areas as to who can still operate and to what capacity to operate.  This is still being discussed between 
the state and county and numerous recommendations have occurred.  To date all gas stations, 
pharmacies, supermarkets, sanitation, fire, police, ambulance, hospitals and all essential services for 
vulnerable populations will remain open and operating as normal. 
 
The Governor’s Office, the Department of Community and Economic Development (DCED) and the 
Pennsylvania Emergency Management Agency (PEMA) are currently working with the federal Small 
Business Administration (SBA) to secure an Economic Injury Disaster Loan (EIDL) program for 
business within Pennsylvania.  This program would provide low interest loans to eligible businesses 
that have incurred or can show they will incur financial stress due to COVID-19.  Once this has been 
approved and in operation, I will forward you all the information you will need to file for the loan. 
 
I am requesting that you please notify me if you feel your business has experienced financial 
impact from the COVID-19 outbreak. I need to submit your business name to the county EMA 
office, who will forward that information to the DCED so the Governor’s office can formally 
request the EIDL program from SBA. 
 
Attached you will find the information your workers will need to file for either unemployment or 
workers’ compensation benefits.  We need to make sure that all workers are still obtaining some income 
during this pandemic situation to help sustain them till everything returns to normal operation again. 
 
If you have any questions on any of this matter, please do not hesitate to call either myself or Larry 
Smock at the Trumbauersville Borough office 215-536-1761. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Marilyn J. Bobb, Emergency Manager Coordinator 
Edward Child, Council President 
James D. Black, Mayor  
Trumbauersville Borough 
 
 
 


